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Tuesday 14th March 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your wonderful support with our book fair – the fair will be open after school today, Wednesday and 
Thursday. 
 

Lost property 
Several pupils are missing school jumpers; please check all items at home for names and return any items that may 
have accidentally been brought home.  

 
Bushcraft Clubs - a message from Marc  
Hi All, I'll be running the Saturday Club on Saturday 25th March from 
09:30 - 15:30 and I'll also be running the Bushcraft Club during the 
Easter Holidays on Thursday 13th April and Thursday 20th 
April from 09:30 - 15:30, subject to a minimum of 10 children, with 
group sizes restricted to a maximum of 15 children.  
 
Sessions will be at the Twineham woodland and as usual, the 
children would need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. 
Session prices are £30 per child per session (discount for siblings). 
 
Please let me know as soon as possible if you would like to book your 
children on to any of the Bushcraft Club sessions  and of course if 
you have any questions, feel free to ring me on 07752 519811 or 
email me at bushcraftmarc@gmail.com. I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards, Marc 

 

Easter Service in Church: Thursday 6th April 2017 at 9am 
You are warmly invited to St Peter’s Church for our Easter Service. This will be led by the children, telling the story of 
Easter and sharing songs for celebration. All pupils will be involved; we hope you can join us.  
 

Movie Week  
The children are enjoying making animated films this week with Fliss from Creative 
Workshops. We have been making models using the same special plasticine used for 
Wallace and Gromit films (and some of the animation techniques). Pupils have turned 
Roald Dahl stories into stop-motion animated tales; we will let you know when the 
films have been edited ready for release! This fantastic experience was funded by 
FOTS; thank you for donating money so generously to help make these great 
experiences happen.  
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West Sussex County Council 

 
Diary Dates 

 Friday 17th March: Movie Week dressing up day 

 Friday 24th March: Red Nose Day (non-uniform and Bake Sale) 

 Tuesday 28th March 5:30pm – 7:30pm: Parent Consultations 

 Wednesday 29th March 1:10pm – 1:30pm: Guitar Concert in hall 

 Thursday 30th March 2pm – 5pm: Parent Consultations 

 Thursday 6th April 9am: Easter Service in Church 

 Monday 10th April: Easter holidays begin 

 Sunday 23rd April: FOTS Trot Family Fun Run 

 Monday 24th April: pupils return to school for Summer Term (1st half) 

 Monday 1st May: bank holiday 

 Monday 8th May: SATS Week (Year 6 national tests in maths, reading and grammar, punctuation 

and spelling). 

 Monday 29th May: half-term break 

 Monday 5th June: Pupils return to school for Summer Term (2nd half) 

 Monday 12th June: INSET Day - school closed for pupils 

 Friday 16th June: Sports Day (afternoon) 

 Friday 23rd June: Sports Day (reserve date) 

 Friday 14th July: INSET Day - school closed for pupils 

 Tuesday 25th July: Last day of term 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Scott Reece  


